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Springs Wings 
JUNE 2014 

- From the Directors - 
 

 

Hello Chapter I !! 

 

Just got back from the 

Chapter G Pig Roast.  

Could not have asked 

for a nicer day both to 

ride and to Luau with 

friends.  Seemed like 

everyone had a great time.  Thanks to Dick & Fran 

and all your helpers for putting on such a feast. 

 

Also, Happy Father’s Day to all you Dad’s out there.  

We hope you had a really nice time. 

 

It looks like it will be a pretty busy summer 

considering all the GW activities as well as mixing in 

some personal time.  If it hasn’t dawned on you, 

Wing Ding is just over two weeks away…  Even if 

you’re not going that still means that we’re already 

at mid-year.  Time goes by so fast. 

 

Oh, don’t forget that our July Meeting will be on the 

2nd Saturday, July 12th instead of the 1st Saturday, 

which of course is Wing Ding.  Later that afternoon 

those that wish to go will be heading up to Lyons for 

dinner and the Howl at the Moon ride up onto Trail 

Ridge Road.  Hope you can join us for both. 

 

Our Chapter I Picnic Fundraiser & 30th Birthday 

Party is just 7 weeks away.  That will be here before 

you know it.  We certainly appreciate all the 

volunteers that have signed up to help.  We’re 

expecting to have a wonderful time of it again this 

year. 

 

So enjoy your summer.  Hopefully you will get a lot 

of riding time in.   

 

Be safe and we’ll see you soon. 
 

Don Cruzan & Cathy Luce  

Chapter I Directors 

Colorado  Springs 
GWRRA   CO-I   Region F 

2014 Chapter I Staff 

Chapter Director—Don Cruzan & Cathy Luce 

                                        Directors@SpringsWings.org 
Asst. Director—Steve & Jacque Callicott 

                          AsstDirectors@SpringsWings.org 

Rider Education—Earl Edwards 

                           RiderEd@SpringsWings.org 
Treasurer—Doug Irish 

                           Treasurer@SpringsWings.org 

Historian/Scrapbook—Laurie Cruzan 

                           Historian@SpringsWings.org 

Newsletter Editor—Olga Wyman 

                           Editor@SpringsWings.org 
Phone Tree Coordinator—Nancy Lockhart 

                           PhoneTree@SpringsWings.org 

Sunshine Committee— 

 Marilyn Irish,           Sunshine@SpringsWings.org 

 Nancy Lockhart,  

Webmaster — Glenn Goode  

                                  Webmaster@springswings.org  

Membership Enhancement Coordinator— 

        Bonnie Kerbs,         Membership@SpringsWings.org 

Community Service Coordinator— 

 Marsha Curry,          CommServ1@SpringsWings.org 

        Nancy Lockhart,      CommServ2@SpringsWings.org 

Chapter Photographer—Everyone 

Store — Jeannie Bondurant,  

                                         Store@SpringsWings.org 
 

Couple of the Year (COY) -  Jim & Olga Wyman 

Individual of the Year (IOY) -  Don Moller 

 

CHAPTER  I   
MONTHLY  GATHERING 

 

WHEN 

* 2nd Saturday in July * 
8:30 coffee, 

9:00 meeting 

 

LOCATION 

Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

     4125 Constitution Ave.  

Visit us at    

www.SpringsWings.org 
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June 21- Chapter L—Fund Raiser 

                GPS Ride [see flyer] 

 

Jun 22– The Bridge Ride -  

               Meets 12:45 @Stargazer’s 

 

June 28- Chapter I—Breakfast Ride 

                The Pantry-Green Mountain Falls 

                 Meet at APEX-kickstands up 9:00  

 

 

Jul 2-5  - 36th ANNUAL WING DING 

                 Madison, WI 

 

Jul 12  - CO-I Meeting followed by 

               Howl at the Moon Ride [see flyer] 

 

Jul 26  - CO-J Hummer of the Summer 

               Lakeside Picnic Fundraiser [see flyer] 

 

Aug 2-Chapter “I” 30th Birthday Party  

            & Annual Picnic Fundraiser 

            Air Force Academy - Shelter #2 

 

Aug 21-23-25th Annual District Convention 

       Beaver Run—Breckenridge, CO 

                   Theme– BACK TO THE FUTURE 

Dates to Remember 

 

JUNE  GOODIES 
 

Jeannie Bondourant 
Steve & Jacque Callicott 

 

JUNE 

 

 7 - Gene Dowen 

15– Dorothy  Tolliver 

27-Mike Day 

 

JUNE 

 

 8– Terry & Vonda Weber 

13– Dean & Joann Hauser 

15– Lewis & Carol Farmer 

22– Mike & Tammy Day 

22– Dick & Didi Reisler  

Steve & Jacque Callicott 
Assistant Chapter I Directors 
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Couple  of the Year 
Jim & Olga Wyman 

2014  

Individual of the Year 
Don Moller 

2014 

WHERE’S THE WING ?? 
 

 Do you know where the Wing in this photo is?  [Location] 
 

     PRIZE: The first correct email response will win 5 -50/50 tickets at the Next Month’s gathering. 

    
 

 

 

     

Congratulations to Last Month’s winner :   Bryan Lape 

Location:   Wilkerson Pass Rest Area 

    



   

 Page 4  

 RIDER EDUCATION  

 

FUN, FUN, FUN 
Well, Laura & I went to Europe in May 2014 and what a blast we had. We visited seven  

cities and four countries.   Yes, we were on the move…one to three nights per city  

depending on location.  We flew into Iceland before landing into Glasgow, Scotland.  In 

Scotland we visited Urquhart’s Castle…just ruins now. Urquhart’s Castle is located on 

Loch Ness. I think I took a picture of Nessy.  The next day we went by train to Edinburgh 

to see Edinburgh Castle.  Then on to London by train to see Windsor Castle, Stone Henge, 

& Oxford.  That night  we tour of London…WOW!!! What a long day!!   

 

A short flight to Frankfurt…and then on to Roma, Italy.  Nice and warm, 70-75 degrees 

compared to 55-68 degrees in Scotland.  We took tours of the Coliseum, churches and  

architects.  The next day we went to the Sistine Chapel, the Vatican and St. Peter Square.  

Venezia has a lot of canals of which Italian Job was filmed.  We toured San Marcus 

Square and visited some museums.  Another short flight back to Frankfurt, Germany to 

visit and old college and Army friend in the city of Habitzheim, Germany…east of  

Darmstadt, southwest of Aschaffenburg.  ( information for those of you that were  

stationed in Germany.)  We spent three days there just catching up of old times and  

eating good Germany food.   

 

And like all good times must come to an end…the flight back to Iceland and then back to 

Denver.  A good time was had by all and we took over 1300 pictures to include movies.   

Enjoyed some of the pictures enclosed. 
  
 

 

Earl Edwards 
Chapter Rider Educator 

MSF Certified Rider Coach 
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Darrel & Laurie 

 

Back On The Road Again  

Springs Wings 
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Newsletter Editor 

4165 Blaney Rd E 

Peyton, CO  80831 

CO_Inewsletter@yahoo.com 

GOOFY  

Goofy is awarded to one Chapter member 

who has done the goofiest thing since the last 

meeting. Goofy gets to spend the next month 

with that person. The person receiving Goofy 

must add or attach something that represents 

their “goofy” stunt. 
 
 

Members, be on the look out for someone 

pulling a Goofy. 


